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Thank you-
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Cc: Classe, John <jclasse@rcid.org>
Subject: Senior Leadership Team Executive Health Program
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Senior Leadership Team,

This message is to inform you of your recent enrollment to voluntarily participate in the Mayo Clinic Executive Health
Program. This program is a voluntary benefit provided by the District to the Senior Leadership team. It offers high
quality comprehensive medical evaluations catered to business executives. The benefits of this program include high
quality medical evaluation services while minimizing your time away from the office. The length of your visit and depth
of your evaluation will vary depending on your medical concerns. This program is a supplement, not replacement, of
your current health care management plan.

Mayo Clinic has been provided with the names of eligible executives and within a few days of your receiving this
message they will send you a “Welcome Packet” listing the services offered in addition to instructions on how to
schedule an appointment if you choose to. All charges deemed medically necessary will be billed directly to Reedy
Creek on your behalf.

The nearest clinic offering these services is located in Jacksonville, FL. If you choose to schedule an appointment, you
should treat the travel and accommodation planning as you would if you were attending a work related conference.
Information about local hotels and other travel planning will be provided in the “Welcome Packet” you receive.

We are happy to offer this service to you as a member of the District’s Senior Leadership team. If you have any
guestions, you can reach out to me for additional information.
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Thank You for Making the District a Safe Place to Work!!!
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Florida has a very broad public records law. All e-mails to and from Reedy Creek Improvement District are kept as a public record. Under Florida law, email addresses are public
records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in
writing.
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